
From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

External Email 

Efile_Notice@laed.uscourts.gov 
Wednesday, March 11, 2020 10:03 AM 
Efile_lnformation@laed.uscourts.gov 
Coronavirus (COVID-19) Precautions, U.S. District Courthouse and Hale Boggs Building 

Please use caution as this email originated from an external source. 

This is an announcement e,.mail message generated by Court action through the CM/ECF system. Please 
DO NOT RESPOND to this e-mail because the mail box is unattended. 

The United States District Court, Eastern District of Louisiana, continues to monitor the most current statements 
from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), as well as all communications disseminated by the 
Administrative Office of the U.S. Courts (AO), regarding the Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19). The 
Court is following recommended guidelines from public health officials and preparedness guidance from the 
AO. Currently, there has been no adjustment in court operations, except as listed below: 

Please note that if you have traveled to China, Italy, Iran, or South Korea within the last 14 days; reside or 
have had close contact with someone who has traveled in one of the above areas within the last 14 days; have 
been asked to self-quarantine by any hospital or health agency; or have been diagnosed with, or have had 
contact with, anyone who has been diagnosed with COVJD-19, you must inform the Court Security Officers 
(CS Os) upon entering the courthouse and will be restricted from entering the building. ff you are so affected 
and are an attorney scheduled to appear before the Court in the near future, you must notijj; the Court so that 
appropriate safeguard measures can be taken. You may appear via telecol'/ference or video-conference where 
the technology is available and with the approval of the presiding Judge. 

You can unsubscribe from general announcement notices from the Eastern District of Louisiana by logging into 
ht!:ps://ecf,laed.uscourts.gov and go to "Utilities", then "Maintain Your E-mail". Click on your e-mail address then change th.e 
announcement setting on the right. 
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From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

Efile_Notice@laed.uscourts.gov 

Thursday, March 12, 2020 3:04 PM 

Efile_lnformation@laed.uscourts.gov 

Coronavirus (COVID-19) Notice 

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Please use caution as this email originated from an external source. 

This is an announcement e-mail message generated by Court action through the CM/1<:CF system. Please 
DO NOT RESPOND to this e-mail because the mail box is unattended. 

Effective immediately: In order to limit the spread of the coronavirus and out of deep concern for our 
employees, attorneys and their staff who frequent our building, judges and the community at large, the Eastern 
District of Louisiana has suspended all non-case related public gatherings and events in the United States 
District Court House until further notice. Please check the Eastern District of Louisiana website, 
www.laed.uscourts.gov, for regular updates. 

You can unsubscribe from general announcement notices from the Eastern District of Louisiana by logging into 
https://ecf.laed.uscomts.gov and go to "Utilities", then "Maintain Your E-mail". Click on your e-mail address then change the 
announcement setting on the right. 
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